
            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Microscopy Core Laboratory Acknowledgment and Authorship Policies 
 
 
 
Dear Microscopy Core Users: 
 
According to NYULH policy, when using data or tools generated in the core in publications, talks, or grant 
applications, please acknowledge the Microscopy Laboratory at New York University Langone Health. Please 
consider offering authorship when core members contribute significantly to experimental design or data 
generation. Please send us the PDF file of your publications and inform us of awarded grants; this will enable us 
to demonstrate our involvement in the research of a large number of laboratories at the university.  
 
Please include following funding resources in your publication: 
 
This shared resource is partially supported by NYU Cancer Center Support Grant NCI P30CA016087. 
 
For data collected with the Zeiss LSM 710 please cite grant “S10RR023704”. 

For data collected with the Nikon system please cite “P01A1080192”. 

For data collected with the Leica SP5/8 confocal system please cite “S10 RR024708”. 

For data collected with the Zeiss GeminiSEM with 3View please cite “S10OD019974”.  

We do our best to meet your service expectations. If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
 

Name:  Alice Liang   Signature    Date:  Feb. 04, 2021 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alice Liang, Ph.D  
Director, Microscopy Laboratory 
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